Roads update 7/15/2020 BOD Meeting

Moveable/Fixed Assets

- Grader is almost ready for use. Much needed maintenance has been done, lift links
swapped around to reduce blade float for better grading. Thanks to: Terry Wheeler, Tim
Pargee, Phil Mayor, Phil Bach for help!!

- Water Truck has been working well. Lost one tire due to TMB, bought two used tires. Wil
need to budget for rear tires next year.

- Water Tank at fire barn is paying for itself, working well to fill truck quickly.

- Water system at Sanders residence is available for free water, pond getting pretty low so
not used as much.

Work since last BOD meeing:

- Fines added to guardrail, corner near Easton, corner s. of K.3 and hill on K.3.

- 35 re-treated with light coat of mag, as well as K.3 to J.9.

- Mowing has been done along 35, some side roads. (Thanks Bob Sandersi!)

- Rip-Rap from guardrail area place along J.7 and at guardrail to control erosion
- More cover work to hide concrete on J.7 (Thanks Herb and Bernie Didier)

Pending Work

- Treat first ~1.2 miles fo K.3 with Earthbind. Quote received today for full treat, exploring
options for a partial treat because of the presence of mag and good condition of roadway.

- If additional money is available to roads as carryover from 2019 or pulled from 2020 plowing
budget, road work on J.8 is next improvement. Road needs narrowed, ditches restored,
and roadbase added to restore crown. J.7 may get some additional roadbase also to cover
exposed sub-base.

- Task from Stakeholder meeting to survey existing roadbase depth, at least on major roads
will also be done in the next few months. This information will be used to get a better
picture of the condition of our roads for future maintenance and budget consideration.



